
From: Jerry Stwan
To: Nathan Wessler
Subject: Public Records Request
Date: Tuesday, April 08, 2014 4:28:41 PM
Attachments: FDLE, TBROC  HCSO Mutual Aid Agreement.pdf

Mr. Wessler,
 
Good afternoon, attached is the Mutual Aid Agreement between the Plant City Police
Department (PCPD) and the Florida Department of Law Enforcement (FDLE) in reference
to cellular locating equipment.
 
I have spoken to Captain Susan Pruet of PCPD’s Criminal Investigations Unit and learned
her division has not exercised this agreement, meaning at no time have they utilized cell
phone simulators.
 
I have also spoken to Captain Dave Millich of PCPD’s Patrol Division and also learned his
division has not used this technology.
 
I trust a scanned copy is adequate, but if you need this in another format please let me
know.
 

     Captain Jerry Stwan
          Information Services
Plant City Police Department
                   813-757-9200
JSTWAN@PLANTCITYGOV.COM
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